s

A l——

—_——
—_——~—
N

ADVISORY

June 23, 2025

Old Jamaican Bank Notes Will Not Be Accepted
After July 1, 2025

Jamaica Post advises that effective July 1, 2025, the old cotton banknotes will not
be accepted for cash transactions at post offices islandwide, as they will no longer
be legal tender. This is in keeping with the Bank of Jamaica’s (BOJ) announcement
of the demonetization of the old cotton banknotes comprised of the $5000, $1000,
$500, $100 and $50 denominations, effective the same date.

As a result of this update, cash transactions may be conducted using the new and
approved polymer banknotes, which include the the $5000, $2000, $1000, $500
$100, and $50 denominations, that have been in circulation since June 2023, and
the existing coin denominations of $20, $10, $5 and $1.

Jamaica Post thanks everyone for their understanding and cooperation in this
reaard.
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